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Friday 5 July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 

Tim Peake visit – Monday 7 October 2024  
 
We are delighted to share exciting news with you: Tim Peake, the renowned astronaut and 
author, will be visiting the Habs Elstree Schools on Monday 7 October. During his visit, Tim 
will be delivering talks to students in Years 4 to 8 and will be discussing his latest book,  
The Cosmic Diary of a Future Space Explorer.  

 
If you would like to purchase a signed copy of Tim’s book, you can 

pre-order it through Chiltern Bookshops using the following link Tim 

Peake - Chiltern Bookshops. 

 
Please note that the booking form will close Sunday 6 October 2023. 
All books purchased will be available for collection on the day of 
Tim’s visit. 
 
 
 
 

 
We are looking forward to this unique opportunity for our students and look forward to Tim 
Peake’s inspiring presence at our schools. 

 
Yours faithfully,   
 

Emily Langdon 
5 EL Class Teacher – Habs Girls 
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